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Company Name Change – Pure Power Systems 
 
In line with our broadened capabilities and to better reflect our membership of the global 
Kohler Co. organization, we would like to inform you that Pure Power Systems is 
changing name from 4th March 2019 to become Kohler Uninterruptible Power (Ireland) 
Limited. This will be a change to our legal entity name only and other details such as 
phone, bank account, VAT / company registration numbers and address remain the 
same. 
 
Alongside the new name, our website and e-mail addresses will also change. Our website 
will become www.kohler-ups.ie. Please note that the following group email will change as 
follows: 
 

Previous e-mail address New e-mail address 

info@ppsystems.ie ieinfo.ups@kohler.com 

 
We have also created some new group email addresses: 
 

Department New e-mail address 

Credit Control kupIE.credit@kohler.com 

Sales iesales.ups@kohler.com  

 
 
Please be aware that if you are registered for electronic invoicing and/or currently email 
remittance advices to us, the new email address is kupIE.credit@kohler.com. We kindly 
ask you to ensure any firewall/internet settings are updated accordingly to prevent emails 
being blocked. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact us on  
1 4606859 or e-mail ieinfo.ups@kohler.com. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ian Jackson 
General Manager 

 


